
 

 

 
Friday, 29 November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Flu Vaccination – Important Information for Parents 
 
The Immunisation team will be visiting school on Tuesday 3 December 2024 to offer the flu 
vaccination. 
 
If you have not already done so, please visit this 
link https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/ and complete your childs flu form with a Yes or 
No. You can select either the nasal spray for the best protection or the alternative injectable 
flu if required via this link. 
 
Flu can be an unpleasant illness and sometimes causes serious complications. Vaccinating 
your child will help to protect them as well as more vulnerable family and friends by 
preventing the spread of flu this year. 
 
Important Note: 
If you have already provided consent but now wish to decline (for example, if your child has 
already received the vaccine from their GP), please contact the Sefton School 
Immunisation Team directly on 0151 247 6130 to update your consent. The team will be 
happy to assist you. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this important health matter. 
 
Sefton Immunisation Team  
 
Mersey Care NHS Foundation Trust  
Switch House, Suite B, 1st Floor,   
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Bootle, L30 7PT  
 
Phone: 0151 247 6130  
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